

800 Center Street, Room 316 . Racine, Wisconsin 53403 . 262-637-5711

May 29, 2014

Dee L. Schultz Community Development Compliance Specialist City Hall, Room 102 730 Washington Avenue Racine, WI 53403

Dear Ms. Schultz,

As was discussed at our monitoring on May 13, 2014 I would like to ask for an extension on the City of Racine IDA Program to December 31, 2014. I am confident we will use all the expenditures by that date.

Thank you for this consideration.

Sincerely,

Charles M. French Executive Director